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Comments: It is shocking that lifting permit restrictions is being considered. Wilderness needs full protection from

any interference in its delicate equilibrium. Everyday we see the deleterious effects of humans on the planet and

its wellbeing. I ask that you DO NOT rescind this important protection. 


